

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE PROVINCE OF QUEBEC MINISTERS OFFICE

Quebec, December 1st, 1932.

Sir Arthur-W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

I have received your letter and also a copy of the Annual Report of your University for the past session. I was indeed highly interested in those sections of your report dealing with agricultural matters and MacDonald College.

Allow me to thank you for that kind attention from your part, and also for your good words of appreciation about my visit to MacDonald. May I reciprocate you my most sincere thanks for your hearty welcome.

With best regards, believe me

always,

Yours sincerely,

Adélard Godboyt.